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Val Vista Water Transmission Main Project - Phase 3 (District 1)

The City has initiated a three-phase project to build a new water transmission main to deliver water
from the Val Vista Water Treatment Plant.  The new Val Vista Water Transmission Main will serve as
a dedicated water main for Mesa to fulfill the requirements of an Intergovernmental Agreement with
the City of Phoenix.  This contract is the second Guaranteed Maximum Price (GMP) for construction
of the third phase of the project.

Staff recommends awarding the second GMP to Garney Construction in the amount of
$2,130,937.96, which includes a 3% contingency for approved change orders.  Funding is available
from the 2014 authorized Water Bonds.
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